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COrl.
Llopd's Register of Ibipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th September, 1937.

Dear Sir,

70 e I duly received your memorandum of the 27th instant
respecting the steamer "ANGLO" «

With regard to your remarks I shall be glad if
you will kindly state whether, having regard to the renewals
- Yﬁv‘msﬁ and repairs recommended by you in June last, you could, as
" %jj&i the result of your examination at that time, recommend

the Owners' request for postponement of the completion of
the Third Special Survey No.2 for the favourable consideration
of the Committee.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committees.
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